Narukunibua village
Namosi.

1" May 2014 |

The Country manager
Namosi Joint Venture
Fiji

RE: APPRECIATION OF THE COMPANY ASSISTANCE

Dear Sir,

On behalf of Narukunibua village people we would like to thank the Namosi Joint Venture
management for its unforgettable contribution in funding materials for our new water source and water
Tank for the village. It has been helping a lot and such a big difference we have found in having this new
water source, especially when heavy rain and flood that we still can drink clear water from the 6000ltrs
Concrete Tank by turning off the main key from the water source to the Water Tank.

In addition all the rusted old pipe and old taps around the village have all been replaced by new ones.

Once again we would like to thank you for your kindly support.

Vinaka vaka levu

Turaga ni koro

Ratu kilioni Sakuwai




